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 Berne, March 15th 2006 
 
 
 
Application for WFC Women/Men 2011/2012 
 
 
Dear Mr. General Secretary 
 
At its meeting of February 17th 2006, the Central Board of the Swiss Floorball 
Federation (Swiss Unihockey) has decided to apply for the organisation of the World 
Floorball Championships Women/Men 2011/2012. 
 
After the successful organised WFC 2003 for Women, the WFC 2004 for Men and the 
European Cup 2005 the World Floorball Championship for Women and Men 2011/12 will 
be, the next “big milestones” in the floorball promotion in Switzerland. 
 
We are convinced, to organise this event successfully again in Switzerland. Enclosure 
you will find our candidature dossier with all known information till today. 
 
We would like you to take note of the above and remain with kindest regards.  
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 SWISS UNIHOCKEY 
 
 
  Gerhard Zingg Patrick Falk  
  President General Secretary 

 


